
 

JANUARY 15, 2024 
OHAHASE EDUCATION CENTRE 
AND HOPE STUDENT & 
FAMILIES DINNER 
Second Semester Changes 
The staff at Ohahase Education Centre have been preparing for some very big 
up-coming changes for the second semester. These changes will affect the way 
Ohahase Education Centre operates day to day, the programs, and the delivery 
of the programs themselves. 
 
These programming changes give us a unique opportunity to explore and to 
develop a strong academic partnership with the staff and students from the 
Haudenosaunee Opportunities for Personalized Education (HOPE) program.  
 
We are so excited to share our up-coming changes with you, that we have 
decided to have a more formal gathering of our current stakeholders (students), 
with a dinner for you and your families. This dinner will give everyone a chance 
to listen to what changes are being adopted at Ohahase, as well as to learn 
how the students at the HOPE program might benefit from these program 
enhancements. Parents and students will have the opportunity to ask questions 
and raise concerns regarding our forthcoming plans and partnership between 
Ohahase and HOPE. 
 
We hope you can join us for an evening of food and learning about the exciting 
changes about to happen within Ohahase Education Centre in the second 
semester and the possibilities that we have to augment the learning 
experiences for HOPE students by connecting these programs. We are very 
excited to share them with you. 
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